
 

 
June 26, 2007 
 
Ms. Carolyn Jeletic 
Center for Food Safety and Applied Nutrition 
Office of Regulations, Policy, and Social Sciences (HFS-24) 
Food and Drug Administration 
5100 Paint Branch Parkway 
College Park, MD  20740 
 
Re: Request for Notification from Industry Organizations Interested in Participating in 

Selection Process for Nonvoting Industry Representatives on Food Safety Public 
Advisory Committee.  72 Fed. Reg. 32123-32124 (June 11, 2007) 

 
Dear Ms. Jeletic:   
 
On June 11, 2007, a Federal Register (FR) notice published by FDA requested that industry 
organizations submit written notification expressing their desire to participate in the selection 
process for the nonvoting industry representatives on the Food Safety Public Advisory Committee 
(72 Fed. Reg. 32123-32124).  Please accept this letter as an official request from the Consumer 
Healthcare Products Association (CHPA) to assist in the selection process.  CHPA, founded in 
1881, is a national trade association representing manufacturers and distributors of dietary 
supplements and over-the-counter drug products.   
 
CHPA looks forward to collaborating with FDA and other interested parties on this matter.  
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or need additional information.  We look 
forward to hearing from you in the future.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Marcia D. Howard, Ph.D. 
Director, Regulatory & Scientific Affairs 
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